Zachary Van Kooten

Zachary Dean Van Kooten, infant
son of Jamie Allen and Michelle
Lynn Pitts Van Kooten of Kellogg,
died Wednesday, Dec. 15, after
having been born prematurely at
Mercy Hospital Medical Center in
Des Moines. Des Moines,

Funeral services were conducted Monday, with the Rev. Lawrence J. Howerzyl officiating. Burial was in 25 Sully Cemetery, with the Van Dyk-1 Duven Funeral Home of Pella in charge of arrangements.

He is survived by his parents; his maternal grandparents, Kathy Pitts of Pella and Michael Pitts, also of Sella him to the se Pella; his paternal grandparents, Dean and Betty Van Kooten of Kellogg; and his great-grandparents, Bob and Phyllis Ver Steeg of Os-kaloosa, Carl and Cleta Pitts of Oskaloosa, Everett and Anna Van Engelenhoven of Pella and Donald and Clarine Van Kooten of Sully.

Memorial contributions may be made to the Sully Christian Grade School.